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Town Hall, Rhiw Road, Colwyn Bay LL29 7TE
Telephone: (11492 532248 Fax: 01492 535763
e-mail: colwyncouncil@freenetname.co.uk

Our Ref: RPD/IR
21% June 2006
Ann Jones A.M.

ocal Government & Public Services Committee
Welsh Assembly Government

Cardiff Bay

Cardiff

CF99 INA

Dear Minister

ELECTORAL ARRANGEMENTS IN WALES

Further to your letter of 2" June 2006 together with the consultative, I now enclose the

Town Council’s responses to the questions asked in the document.

Yours aithfu%tl\/ L7

John/ Roberts
to the Council

Enc

oL

BAY OF COLWYN TOWN COUNCIL
CYNGOR TREF BAE COLWYN

John Roberts, J.P/Y.H. Clerk & Finance Officer/Clerc a Swyddog Cyllid
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B&AY OF COLWYN TOWN COUNCIL
CYNGOR TREF BAE COLWYN

John Roberts, J.2/Y.H. Clerk & Finance Officer/Clerc a Swyddog Cyllid
Town Hall, Rhiw Road, Colwyn Bay LL29 7TE
Telephone: 01492 532248 Fax: 01492 535763
e-mail: colwyncouncil@freenetname.co.uk

Question 1

The Council believes that the European system should be adopted of automatic
registration.

Question 2

. __ The registration system could be linked to the National Insurance Number. . . - -

o

Question 3

See answer to Qu 2.

Question 4

Yes — linked to enrolling for Higher & Further Education, National Insurance and
claiming benefits — would have to register as part of the process.

Question 5

As above, no difference to any other group.

Question 6

Security has been and will be a problem especially with regard to properties in multiple
occupation.

Question 7

Electronic voting should be encouraged using an individual personal code number. It
could be cheaper than staffing polling stations.

Question 8

Yes - if it was electronic poliing. Electors couid vote via the internet from home, work
or supermarket.

Question 9

Young people do not relate to politics or politicians. Youth Councils should be
encouraged.

Question 10
No.

Cont’d




Question 11

Not taught but local members could speak to years 11, 12, 13 assemblies.

Question 12

Only if it was a politically balanced programme.

Question 13

A Youth Council has been operating in the Town for several years.

Question 14

It electronic voting was introduced this would be less of a problem.

Question 15

No, some buildings are not accessible to wheelchairs.

Question 16

Funding would have to be provided for the work to be carried out.

Question 17

The Netherlands and Denmark are geographically flat countries as opposed to Wales
especially in Snowdonia.

Question 18
Yes.

Question 19

There should be welsh speakers available at Polling Stations.

Question 20

If the documents are bilingual, what’s the problem?

Question 21

Depends on the person’s literacy.
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